
 

 

Welcome Back to Lutheran Home! 

 

Here are some friendly reminders to help keep everyone safe and health 

during your visit: 

 

 Please do not enter Lutheran Home if you have any respiratory symptoms, 
including: fever, cough or shortness of breath 

 You must have completed your online health screen 24 hours prior to your visit 
on Lutheran Home’s website 

 Each visit is one hour in length 

 Please go directly to the room or apartment of the resident that you are visiting 
and remain there for your entire visit. However, you may take your loved one to 
visit outside via the nearest exit 

 You must wear your mask properly throughout your entire visit 

 Remind your loved one that they must also wear their mask properly throughout 
the entire visit 

 Please practice proper hand hygiene by washing your hands with soap and water 
for at least 20 seconds, or use an alcohol-based hand sanitizer that contains at 
least 60% alcohol before and after 

 Please maintain at least six feet of social distancing with your loved one and any 
team members of Lutheran Home 

 The Illinois Department of Public Health and Lutheran Home acknowledges the 
toll that separation and isolation have taken. We also acknowledge there is no 
substitute for physical contact, such as the warm embrace between a resident 
and their loved one. Therefore, if the resident is fully vaccinated, you can 
choose to have close contact (including touch) with your visitor while wearing a 
well-fitting cloth face mask or face covering and performing hand-hygiene 
before and after. Regardless, visitors should physically distance from other 
residents and team members in the community 

 

We are so happy that you are here! 


